

How will changes in Croydon's GP services affect you?

Come to our Annual Meeting and Community Fair

Wednesday 5 October 11.30-14.30

Community Space, Bernard Weatherill House, Croydon CRO 1EA

GP services in Croydon are to change in the next few years. This is your chance to find out more about what's planned, discuss the impact in a workshop and give your views on the service everyone uses.

Guest speaker: Paul Young, Deputy Director for Commissioning at NHS Croydon Clinical Commissioning Group.

Book at www.healthwatchcroydon.co.uk/events

For those not online, please book by calling 020 8663 5648

